
Kinesiology	and	Athletics	Division	
	
Divisional	Curriculum	meeting:		Jan.	30th	at	11:15	
	
Attendees:		Jeff	Bissell,	Don	MacNeil,	Katy	Ripp,	Barbara	Shewfelt	
	

• Discussed	Courses	NOT	taught	in	4	years.	Discussed	with	group	how	to	proceed.		
Decided	to	give	to	each	author	and	they	can	complete	the	form	to	keep	or	remove.		
Katy	will	give	to	each	author	of	course.	

• Discussed	Matt	Stanley’s	submission	for	GE	Pattern:	Cinema	and	Sport.	Divisional	
Curriculum	committee	approved	the	submission.	He	had	some	formatting	items	to	fix	
and	give	to	Katy.	

• Discussed	ATHL	classes	and	language	so	coaches	can	make	team	selections.	Discussed	
language.	

• Limitation on enrollment: athletic tryout for intercollegiate team selection is needed to 
enroll with permission of instructor. Student will be required to have a physical prior 
to participation in the class. Student will be required to achieve and maintain sport 
specific performance standards as set by instructor. Continued eligibility is 
determined by appropriate CCCAA academic and decorum rules. 

• Discussed	need	to	meet	with	Kristy	Lisle	to	discuss	Title	5	implications	on	language.	
	

Meeting	ended	at	11:55pm	for	those	that	had	classes	at	12pm.	


